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Comments: I believe this project is "The WRONG work in the WRONG places for the WRONG reasons." This is

way too large of scale and opens loopholes to let the Forest Service bypass necessary environmental

regulations. The public comment period was WAY too short. There are no actual defined areas of disturbance in

the project, so there is no way to actually understand the environmental impacts. The wide-scale use of

herbicides would be detrimental to the waterways and surrounding human and animal populations. The extensive

road system needed to aid in the logging would also cut through important habitats. This project is not what is

intended for National Forests and it will be detrimental to the ecosystems within the forest. I hope the Forest

Service reconsiders this project and looks into completing more natural remediation projects in smaller, defined

areas. Let's stop destroying the forests that we have left...


